D'Andrea called a special meeting of the BOD on 12/9/2020 for the purposes of reviewing current issues for updates.

1.  Discussion and Final draft was made of the new Domestic ram and Imported Ram Semen forms. 
2.  The NAWSA has purchased a subscription to ZOOM for the purpose of committee, BOD and Annual NAWSA meeting platform. It was felt this would be a better way to visually reach our membership and provide clearer communication that all would benefit from. 
3. The BOD is currently reviewing a questionable registration (s) and has requested additional information to make its final determinations.  
4.  The BOD has received communiciation regarding a new business aspiring to import UK Wensleydale Semen into the US.  There was discussion to determine that the NAWSA as an association cannot endorse any one individual or business in this matter and that our members were free to pursue their breeding options with anyone that they wish to do business with in this regard.  The BOD is going to respond via email providing this new business with where to look for UK bloodlines currently registered with the NAWSA.  We also provided that there is no "approved" breeder list from the UK as this list was requested in the email.  Any UK imported semen simply must go through the process for registering Imported semen for the Ram to be recognized and progeny registered by the NAWSA.  The new forms being finalized by the BOD as of this meeting will help to clarify that process.  Lastly we reponded that it would be preferred that any Ram collected would of course meet the breed standards of the UK registry,  WLSBA. 

Meeting adjourned.  

